
 

PUBLIC PROCESSIONS COMMITTEE, 22 August 2019  

A proposed procession by the group James Connelly Republican Flute Band was 
considered by the council’s Public Processions Committee on 22 August, 2019.  

The organiser had notified the council of its intention to carry out a procession, with around 
300 participants, between Elder St and Craigton Rd at 19.30  

You can read the full report that went to the Public Processions Committee here. 

http://www.glasgow.gov.uk/councillorsandcommittees/submissiondocuments.asp?submissionid=94
444  

 
After having heard M Miller, Head of Licensing and Democratic Services and  
Mr J O’Donnell, on behalf of the Organiser, that an agreement had been reached on an 
alternative route, in accordance with the recommendations as detailed in the report, the 
committee noted 
  
(a) that the procession would proceed on Saturday, 30th August 2019;  
 
(b) that the procession would start at 1900 hours, in order to comply with section 3.2 of 
the Council’s Code of Conduct on Public Processions in relation to the timing of playing 
music; and  
 
(c) that the Sean McIlvenna Republican Flute Band detailed on the Notification submitted 
by the Organiser would not to take any part in the Procession.  
 

http://www.glasgow.gov.uk/councillorsandcommittees/submissiondocuments.asp?submissionid=94444
http://www.glasgow.gov.uk/councillorsandcommittees/submissiondocuments.asp?submissionid=94444

